South Australian Retired Railway Employees Club Incorporated

Minutes of the GENERAL MEETING held on Monday, the 15th of March 2010 in the South West Community Centre. 171 Sturt Street in Adelaide.

President Lynn Venning opened the meeting at 2:00 P.M.

Members then stood and sang Advance Australia Fair.


President Lynn Venning then introduced the well-known club member John Morcom who spoke about the early medical profession in South Australia. At the conclusion of the talk, Lynn Venning proposed a vote of thanks to John. Members responded with an acclamation. John was then asked to draw the first raffle ticket.

APOLOGIES: - K. McLaren.

GENERAL BUSINESS: -

Habel was reported to be in the QEH with a broken pelvis.

All present were advised that the minutes of the Annual General Meeting were confirmed at the Executive Meeting and copies were available at the table.

The next meeting will be held on Monday the 29th of March and the speaker will be Sue Bull, Liaison Officer from METRO HOME LINK. Topic will be “Home Support Services”

4.   The following meeting will be after two weeks on Monday the 12th of April 2010.
5   A general reminder of our Patrons 100th Birthday celebration to be held on Monday the 7th of June at the Pavilion on the Park. 11:30 A.M. for 12 Noon. A birthday cake will now replace the apple dessert.

6.   Alex and Josie Klopf celebrated their 50th wedding anniversary on the 5th of March.

Over 80’s Birthdays: -

	Pommerenke
	Horst
	22 Mar 1930 Kiosk Manager
	Adelaide
	80

	Pritchard
	Vivien
	24 Mar 1914 Wife of Max Deceased)
	
	96

	Wreczycki
	Jozef
	24 Mar 1922 Crane Driver
	Islington
	88

	O’Brien
	Paddy       24 Mar 1928 Area Controller
	
	80 80

	Boanas
	David
	25 Mar 1927 Mechanical Inspector
	Mile End
	83

	Grant
	Ron
	26Mar 1917 Secretary. Railways Institute
	Keswick
	93

	Emes
	Reg
	27 Mar 1926 Technical Officer
	Murray Bridge   84


Members were thanked for their attendance and Leo was wished all the best with his forthcoming cataract operation.

The Meeting was closed at 3:00 P.M.

There were 25 members present. Raffle proceeds after door prizes were $40.00

CONFIRMED ON
/2010
PRESIDENT.

